Mr. Bak Park
#18, Yoido-dong
Youngdeungpo-gu
Seoul 150-790
South Korea
+82 (0)2 781 127
bpark2@hanmail.com

The HR Manager
Nestech Computers
6142 Carlisle Road
Sydney NSW 2066
Australia

May 14, 2008 RE: Pharmaceutical Representative Position 

To Whom It May Concern,

I am responding to your advertisement in the Korea Times on May 13, 2008 for a Pharmaceutical Representative. Please find my resume attached. 

 

I have eight years experience in sales and marketing and have been working for a pharmaceutical company for the past two years.

Throughout my career, I have consistently achieved my budgets and shown continued success in sales. I enjoy the challenges in the pharmaceutical industry and this continuously helps me to improve my skills, both independently and as a team member. I am very interested in the product range your company produces, and would be a valuable member of your sales force.

I hope to arrange an interview to discuss my qualifications.  I am available to come in at any time that is convenient.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Bak Park

